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The African American Chamber of Commerce of Western Pennsylvania announces its
new "Ask the Expert” program, beginning in September.

The “Ask the Expert” program is a service that will be offered not only to Chamber
members, but also to the general public as part of the Chamber’s Business Institute.

Each Thursday, beginning September 2, 2004, the Chamber office will host industry
experts who will be on hand to answer questions and provide important information
pertaining to that week’s business-related topic. Those who would like to participate can
simply call the office at (412) 392-0322 between the hours of 9:00 AM and 12:00 noon
to speak confidentially to professional consultants, who can offer valuable advice or
answer specific questions relating to their fields of expertise.

The topic for the September 2™ installment of the “Ask the Expert” program will be
Credit Restoration & Repair.



